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1. MEDIUM-TERM FWDCETAKY OUTLOOK 

The Acting Chairman observed that because the reconstitution of Board 
Committees was still under way he would continue the practice of the 
previous meeting in which he would treat all the Executive Directors as 
equal participants in the discussion. 

It was then agreed to consider a memorandum from the Managing Director 
on the budgetary outlook in the medium term (EBAP/94/93, 11/28/94), together 
with background material on activitibs and resource utilization in FY 1994- 
F'Y 1998 (EBAP/94/97, 12/6/94) and a memorandum frown the Managing DLector on 
the midyear review of the Fund's administrative and capital expenditures for 
FY 1995 (EBAP/94/98, 12/7/94). 

At the previous meeting (CB/94\6, 11/15/94), the Acting Chairman 
continued, some Directors hrd requested additional information on alterna- 
tive scenarios considered by management in preparing its memorandum on the 
medium-term budgetary outlook. At the outset, he wished to call on the 
staff to provide a briefing to Directors on the three options set out in the 
tables before them. 

The Director of the Office of Budget and Planning observed that 
Option 2 was the same as Table 5 frr the Managxng Director’s statement and 
showed the impact of a l-2 percent reduction in real administrative expenses 
on staffing levels. Option 1 showed the impact on staff resources of the 
current policy of no change in administrative expenses in real terms in the 
coming two years, and Option 3, the impact of holding the budget at the same 
nominal level over the same period. 

In constructing the latter scenario, which represented a larger cut in 
expenditures than was proposed under Option 2, the staff had assumed that 
there uould be some targeted reductions as well as some across-the-board 
cuts in staff resources and had therefore presented the results in terms of 
the level of staff resources by type of activity, the Director continued. 
Under the no nominal growth scenario, a savings of at least $30 million 
would be required over the coming two years. Careful attention to a number 
of discretionary items could yield a savings in the order of $10 million, 
with -3s much as 50 percent of this coming from the travel budget. The 
remainder would have to come from reductions in a number of other activi- 
ties, but such cuts woc1.d not be painless. As 70 percent of the budget 
consisted of salaries and benefits, the size of the staff would inevitably 
have to be reduced under Opticn 3. 

The Managing Director's memorandum had referred to substantial cuts 
under Option 3 --about 175 staff-years over the period, the Director 
recalled. Assuming that there was some contribution by the Board, 
160 staff-years would have to come from reductions in the number of regular 
and contractual staff. The 160 effective staff-year reduction represented 
the difference in impact between Option 1 and Option 3. Under such a 
scenario, attaining management's personnel objectives with respect to the 
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